
Community Meeting

Makaha 
Flood Study

regarding the

Tuesday, 
March 25, 2014
7:00 - 8:30 p.m.

Waianae District Park, 
Multi-Purpose Room

85-601 Farrington Highway

Refreshments will be served 
from 6:30 p.m.

This community meeting is part of the Makaha Valley Flood Study, which is a bill 
that Representative Jo Jordan introduced that was enacted into law in 2012.  The 
study is aimed at proposing solutions to address the areas in Makaha Valley that 

have experienced �ooding over the years.  This �rst community meeting is to 
share the information gathered thus far and receive community input 

before �nalizing the study. 
We encourage interested individuals to attend and share their mana’o.   

For more information, please contact:
Rep. Jo Jordan 

Phone: 808-586-8460
E-mail: repjordan@capitol.hawaii.gov


